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What’s the Swoop? 
Happy month of March, P.A.C.E. Studio students and parents! 

31st Annual Riverwalk Arts Festival: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio’s performance dancers and a select few classes will 
be performing at the 31st Annual Riverwalk Arts Festival in downtown 
Milton Saturday, March 2nd at 2:15 PM. The performance location will be 
at the “south stage” located at the southside of the boardwalk off Willing 
Street. We welcome all P.A.C.E. Studio friends and family to come out to 
show support and enjoy the festivities with us! 
 
Spring Break: 
The P.A.C.E. Studio will be closed for Spring Break March 18th through 
March 22nd. Classes will resume regular schedule Monday, March 25th. 

Recital Packet Week: 
“Recital Packet Week” will take place the week after Spring Break. 
During recital packet week, each parent will receive a recital packet 
containing theater rules and procedures, important dates and times, and 
recital order forms. We ask each student to have a parent or guardian 
present the first 15 minutes of class to review the recital information 
packet with your student’s teacher. 
 
Attend-Dance/Recital Preparation: 
During the remainder of the dance season, classes will be in “recital 
mode”. Our attendance policy states the following: any students who 
miss more than four classes in the months of February through June may 
lose his or her privilege to participate in the June recital. Regular and 
consistent attendance is critical to the technical progression and 
development of each student and class as an entity; therefore, we ask 
everyone do their absolute best in maintaining satisfactory attendance. 
 
If anyone has any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to 
contact our office by phone at (850)994-1875 during office hours or by 
email at pacestudio@live.com. We are always happy to help! 

 

We wish everyone a beautiful month of March! 
 

Student of the Month 
 

Student: Alexis E. 
Class(es): Pre-K, Ballet/Acro. 
 
Ms. Alexis. earns the Student of 
the Month Award for the month of 
March. This is Alexis’ 1st year at 
The P.A.C.E. Studio. Alexis earns 
the student of the month award as 
a result of her hard work and 
dedication. Ms. Alexis’ instructor, 
Ms. Bailey, can tell Alexis practices 
dance at home. Ms. Alexis is also 
as sweet as can be! Thank you for 
being such a great student and 
classmate, Alexis. Congratulations!  
 

Upcoming Holidays 

• Spring Break (Mar. 18 - 22). 
o CLOSED. 

March Birthdays 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday! 

Karen D. 
Alec F. 
Huntleigh J. 
Ella-Kate M. 
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Isla R. 
Nora R. 
Isabella T. 
Lillion W. 


